
From: Karen Darras Hawley < >  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 2:04 PM 
To: Heather Farr < > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stationary Source Committee 

 

I am writing as a concerned citizen of California regarding your pending bills for zero NOx 
emissions for homes and commercial buildings. Bills 1111 & 1121 to change from gas stoves, 
heat & water heaters to electric.  These are Very Expensive changes.   

As a retired woman I am on a very fixed income.  My home is older and would be very costly to 
make that change.  

I am a native Califonian and have watched this state lose many inhabitants because of the 
Rules and Regulations of Costly taxes and mandates. 

How can we afford ALL Electric when we don't have enough electricity for the EV autos that are 
being sold. 

We are Over Regulated and Taxed.... 

Please do not go further with these bills.   

NO on 1111 and  1121. 

Sincerely,  

 

Karen Hawley 

Palm Desert, CA 

 

 




